
 

  

Kee Design 

 

Nick Soper setting in the center 

cross member and Mitch Vanden 

Brook attaching it to our car. 

Cole grinding the welds to 

prepare the surface for attaching 

the roll bars. 

Mitch attaching the back portion of the 

frame. 

December 11th Update 

Our team has been working the past 

week on assembling the frame and 

acquiring parts needed to continue 

our work.  Devon and Mitch have 

started to weld the tubing to form 

the frame.  Nick and Cole have 

taken care of parts purchases and 

budgeting for our project.  


